
A Neighborhood Community Meeting was held at the Longview Campus of
Metropolitan Community College at the following address at 6:30 PM on
04/04/2024   - 

500 SW Longview Rd, Lee's Summit, MO 64081
Education Center - Room 113

MCC representative, DLR Group representative, McCown Gordon
representative were in attendance. Chuck and Deb Masoner were in
attendance from the community representing the Longview Chapel.

Dr. Katherine Swanson (MCC Campus President) opened the presentation
with an introduction to the project and presented data citing the need for the
Automotive Curriculum within the Community.
Ishita Banerjii ( DLR Group) presented the project design and answered any
questions related to the project. Both attendees were satisfied and requested
to be invited to the ground breaking and ribbon cutting ceremonies for the
project.
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